W. F. M. S. Report.

The Women's Foreign Mission Society have contributed \$37. This amount is not up to the average of the past few years, no doubt owing to the fact that the "Talent System" was introduced so largely throughout the congregation. Notwithstanding this the amount brought in by the mite boxes from the country was almost equal to last year. We heartily thank the ladies who contribute in this way although not enrolled as members. The meetings were held regularly every month and the interest is still maintained; we extend a cordial invitation to all who would wish to unite with us in this work, to meet with us the first Friday in every month at 3 o'clock. "Bring ye all the tithes into the storehouse, that there may be meat in mine house, and prove me now herewith, saith the Lord of hosts, if I will not open you the windows of heaven, and pour you out a blessing, that there shall not be room enough to receive it."—Malachi 3: 10.

Mrs. (Rev.) Thompson, Pres. Mrs. Cromar, Vice-Pres.

Mrs. A. McArthur, Sec'y. Mrs. T. M. McGill, Treas.